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Please bring back the Pacific Dining Car! This is a historical
building and restaurant that is part of the fabric of Los Angeles.
Losing this iconic location would be a disservice to the
community. This location was so close to being officially
recognized by Los Angeles County’s Historic Preservation
Program. If it wasn't for the pandemic, this location would've
easily been adopted under the Historic Preservation Ordinance.
We need to bring this special place back so that future generations
can enjoy a piece of Los Angeles that harkens back to the city's
golden era. Thank you for your time and consideration.



